
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
11 March 2022 
  
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
Equipping Parents to Support their Child with Revision in Years 10/11  
We would like to invite you into School to our Revision and Support Evening on Wednesday 27 April. 
The purpose of the evening is to inform you of the guidance and support that we offer Year 10 
students in preparing for their GCSE examinations and to offer advice on how you can help support 
your child at home.  
 
The programme for the evening is as follows:  
17.45  Arrival 
18.00 – 19.00  Presentations in theatre from a Senior Teacher and leaders in English, Maths and 

Science and RE    
19.00 – 19.15     Opportunity to ask a specific subject question with one of the leaders, before you 

leave  
 
Please note the evening is open to Parents and Carers only. 
 
As you arrive, you will be requested to sign-in.  Once you have signed in, you will be given a pack of 
resources related to the material from the evening. Student leaders will direct you to the Theatre, 
where you will take a seat and will be presented with ‘tips of the trade’ on how you can support your 
child.  We look forward to seeing you on the evening.  
 
 
CEIAG Update 
 
Letter from the Minister for Further and Higher Education 
 

 

Letters to students and parents about National Careers Week 

To coincide with National Careers Week 2022, Michelle Donelan, Minister of State for Further and 
Higher Education, is writing to students and parents about the education, training and work choices 
available to young people after they finish their GCSEs and once they turn 18. 

Open the letter to parents, carers and guardians 

 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDIsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjAzMDcuNTQ0OTY2MTEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2NvbnRlbnQuZ292ZGVsaXZlcnkuY29tL2F0dGFjaG1lbnRzL1VLREZFLzIwMjIvMDMvMDcvZmlsZV9hdHRhY2htZW50cy8yMDk1NDYzL01pY2hlbGxlJTIwRG9uZWxhbiUyME1QJTIwLSUyMFBhcmVudCUyN3MlMjBMZXR0ZXIlMjBmb3IlMjBOYXRpb25hbCUyMENhcmVlcnMlMjBXZWVrJTIwLSUyMEZpbmFsJTIwRkluYWwucGRmIn0.N0gRV9S1fQVondPeM7NPC4aInfkLdigOzRglMyFrvh4/s/1563082415/br/127627235207-l
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Work Experience 
A fantastic 220 students have returned their parent consent letter, with well over half of students 
having found a placement and returned their placement and risk assessment forms. 
We have extended the deadline to Friday 1st April when we will review the numbers again. Learning 
Mentors will be discussing individual cases over the coming weeks. 
 
The CEIAG Team 
 
 
English Update 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The English Department wanted to communicate a change of plan for the calendared speaking and 
listening workshop due to take place this term. This has been moved to a more appropriate point 
later in the year so it can coincide with the teaching of non-fiction persuasive writing. We look 
forward to working with students on this in due course. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
The English Department 
 
   
 
 
 
Kind regards, 

      
Mrs S Barley-Morey     Mr M Atkins 
Assistant Head Teacher, Year 10 Lead                       Senior Assistant Head Teacher     
 
 
 


